Salford City Council

Your Salford, your city leaders

It's time to put that grey matter into gear and have your say on
the way Salford City Council governs your city.

Salford City Council is going to consultation. Put simply, due
to a new law (The Local Government and Public Involvement in
Health Act 2007) a review must be undertaken on the way the
council is governed before the next local election in May 2010.
This is a positive step for all Salford residents which will mean
a good hard look at the best way to run things in the future.

There are two options available:

1. An elected mayor and cabinet or

2. A ’'new-style’ leader and cabinet executive
't is important to note that while neither option will give the
council more power over the police or public transport, or give
the council increased funding to spend on local services, they
will both directly influence the methods of dealing with the
local issues that affect you.

Salford City Council is inviting residents to have their say on the
way the council governs the city and welcomes your vote and
any additional comments on the options available.

To find out more and to view the two options in full, please visit
www.salford.gov.uk/ourcityleaders and have your say before
Friday 6 November.



